
Dates to Remember
Monday August 28, 2023
Curriculum Day- No Students at school 
Friday September 1, 2023
Book week Dress Up & Parade
Father’s Day Stall
Wednesday September 6, 2023
Prep Excursion Possum Magic - Bunjil Place
Friday September 15, 2023
Footy Day Lunch  & Team Colours Dress Up
Last Day of Term 2:30pm finish
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Respect for self, others, learning and environment.
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Newsletter

Did you know…

From the Principal…

Term 3 is moving fast.

This week our students in years 3, 4, 5, and 6 have been attending 
swimming lessons at Casey Race. It has been fantastic to see the students 
engage in a respectful and responsible manner with the staff at the pool and 
support each other during lessons. These lessons have provided valuable 
opportunities for students to develop water safety skills which are vital in 
Australia. I hope all the students have enjoyed this experience.

Next week students and families are reminded that Monday 28th August is a 
Curriculum Day. Staff will be working with Berry Street to develop their 
understanding of trauma-informed teaching and reaping the benefits of its 
implementation. No students are able to attend school however, Their Care 
will be open for the day.

Book week is this week, however, with Swimming lessons occurring, the 
school will participate in book week activities next week. Students are 
encouraged to dress up as a favourite book character for the end of week 
parade to be held Friday 1st September in the gym.

The parents on School Council will be running another fundraising event. 
This year, a Father’s Day stall will be held on Friday 1st September. School 
Council is looking for parents to help wrap gifts and sell them on the day. 
Gifts will be available for $5 or $10. Please contact a school council 
member for more details.

As the term draws to a close there are still some big events coming up. 
Preps will be visiting Bunjil Place again for the live performance of Possum 
Magic. This will be a fabulous event for them to attend. Students in years 3, 
4, 5, and 6 will be attending the Melbourne Arts Centre for a live circus 
performance. This excursion will engage students in various acrobatic acts 
involving live music and dance.

Finally, the school has started planning for 2024. If you know that you will 
be leaving our school at the end of the year and not returning for 2024, can 
you please advise the office. This will assist us in planning student numbers 
and grades.

Ross

Have you ever wondered what the El 
Niño weather pattern is? El Niño  is a 
weather pattern where higher than 
average sea surface temperatures 
develop across  the east-central 
equatorial pacific. Traditionally, El Niño  
brings with it, warm, dry weather, more 
extreme temperature events and the 
increased risk of bushfires and droughts 
to Victoria. Australian climate scientist 
have predicted that there is a 70% 
chance of El Niño developing in 2023.



Swimming 2023
This week students are attending their long awaited swimming lessons. Each year level is 
travelling by bus to Casey Race swimming pool, where they are taking part in an intensive 
swimming program that has improved their swimming abilities. Whether your child is just 
learning the basics of swimming or perhaps is learning different strokes, the swimming 
program is greatly beneficial for them and is teaching them some much essential life skills in 
a country that is girt by sea. 



Swimming



What’s Happening in the garden?

Last week students participated in a horticultural 
experience where they planted potatoes in the 
garden. Parent helper Beatris brought the potatoes 
and led the students in the activity where they 
cleared the garden beds of weeds, planted the 
potatoes and applied mulch. In approximately 10 
weeks when the foliage of the potato plant dries 
up, we will know they are ready for harvest. I 
wonder what yummy treats will be made with the 
potatoes once they are ready?



What’s Happening in the garden?



Reminders

6

Remember to read 
with your children 

everyday

Mark your Calendars! 
Monday August 28: Curriculum Day
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Friday Lunch Orders
Are you thinking of having a lunch order on Friday?
There are some simple steps to placing an order:

1. Write your name and class on a lunch order bag or envelope (If order is in an envelope include and extra 20 cents for a lunch order bag)

2. Note down the items you would like to order along with the price per item.

3. Add the prices up and write down the total on the lunch bag or envelope.

4. Put the money in the bag/envelope or pay by Eftpos at the school office

5. Hand your lunch order in at the office when you arrive at school

If you cannot hand it in on Lunch Order day, please hand it in the day before.


